
 
 

 

February 19, 2025 

 

To whom it may concern:  

I am pleased to confirm that the Innovation Partnership between MVP Health Care and Albany 

County will be providing a grant of $300,000 to support the renovations of the train depot 

located on the Albany County Helderberg-Hudson Rail Trail. This funding will be allocated for 

both external and internal improvements, with the goal of transforming the space into a 

welcoming and accessible resource for the community.  

Should you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to reach out. 

Thank you for your attention.  

 

Sincerely,  

Brandi Landy  

Brandi Landy 

Field Marketing – Strategic Initiatives  

MVP Health Care 

625 State Street 

Schenectady, NY 12305 

 

 


